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EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT
PRICE DANIEL AUSTIN,TEXAS

GOVERNOR

May 19,1962

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Words cannot express my true appreciation for
the fine support which you gave me in the Governor' s race
and your wonderful letter of May 9. I regret the result,
not on my account alone, but for all of you who worked so
hard. I have been comforted by messages like yours, but
more especially in my faith that God knows what is best
for all of us.

I immediately called Glenn Garrett about the
Slaton situation and he advises me that he hopes thing s
have been worked out. You will be hearing from him on
this.

Kindest personal regards.

Sin€frely yolir friend/1
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